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March 16, 2023 
 
 
Adam Thibodeau       PWSID # ME0000304  
Facilities Director             ME0093804    
MSAD 06                                                                                                                       ME0000147 
94 Main Street                                                                                      ME0008778 
Buxton, ME 04093                                 PROJECT #2022-119EC 
 
 
 
RE: Notification of Project on 2022 DWSRF Emerging Contaminants Primary Project List  
 
Dear Adam,  
 
We have received the proposal and budget submitted by Sevee & Maher Engineers on behalf of MSAD 06 
for remediation of PFAS in the drinking water supplies of Hollis Consolidated School, Frank Jewett School, 
Bonny Eagle Middle School, and Bonny Eagle High School. We will fund up to $1,010,000 for this effort. 
This project is eligible for 100% Principal Forgiveness, up to $1,010,000.  
 
We are offering Funds from the State of Maine Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Emerging 
Contaminant Capitalization Grant. An application will need to be submitted with the Maine Municipal 
Bond Bank. Please have your Project Manager work with McKenzie Parker of our office to ensure your 
project meets the guidelines for this funding. (McKenzie.Parker@maine.gov) 
 
We are pleased the Maine Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) is able to provide financial 
assistance to MSAD 06 to fund these important infrastructure improvements. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you need assistance or have any questions regarding the DWSRF Program. We look forward 
to working with you on your project.  
 
Sincerely,  
Maine Drinking Water Program  

 
William J. Dawson P.E.  
Chief Engineer  
 
Email:  David Welch, DWP  

McKenzie Parker, DWP 
Kelley Wheeler, MMBB 
Sara Flanagan, DWP 


